
Paper Petition Details 

Traffic Calming Measures – Grays Road, Queens Road and Stoke Gardens

We would like to invite you to consider signing a petition for traffic calming measures around 
Stoke Gardens, Grays Road, Chaucer Way and Queens Road.

I am sure you have seen cars speeding down these roads at all hours and its becoming 
hazardous walking along these streets. Several accidents have already happened due to 
speeding. There are many children in our area and it is time to try and secure their safety.

A petition will be presented to The Transport and Highway Department of Slough Borough 
Council on August 5th 2016 so please help us to make our streets a safer place.

We were told by the Council that unless there is a fatality, nothing will be done and it should not 
have to come to that.

This petition was received on 5th August, 2016.

This petition was passed to the Transport Team Leader on 8th August, 2016.

This petition was responded to by the Transport Team Leader on 16th August, 2016.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 57

Council Response 

Thank you for your petition submitted to Democratic Services regarding traffic calming
measures on Stoke Gardens, Grays Road and Queens Road.

The first thing we always do when we receive requests regarding concerns about
speeding/traffic calming is to carry out a speed survey to gather data on exactly how fast
vehicles are travelling and how many of them are exceeding the speed limit. Introducing
traffic calming measures such as speed humps or ramps can be very controversial,
therefore before we go any further we need to make sure we can justify and identify the
most effective traffic calming measures.

We will therefore undertake some speed surveys after the summer holidays so that we 
will be able to capture the true representation of the traffic situation. The data will include
automatic traffic counters (black rubber loops) on the carriageway to check the speed of
the vehicles.

I hope this information helps, and please do not hesitate to contact us with any further
enquiries.


